
Are you interested in traveling to  ENGLAND in January 2014? 

The School of Education/Nursing is offering  
CAD/NURS 680 (3 units) 

INTERNATIONAL PERSPECTIVES ON CHILD DEVELOPMENT/NURSING 
 

 

         
 

For more information, please attend one of the Orientation meetings: 

Wednesday May 8, 2013 11-12 BH346C  
Thursday May 16, 2013 1-2 BH376 
Tuesday May 21, 2013 1-2 BH346C 

 

Tentative Travel and Educational Activities (subject to change) 
 Tour Guys and St. Thomas Hospital, the Old Operating Theatre, and the East London NHS Child 

Development Centre  
 Visit Windsor Castle, the Tower of London, Westminster Abbey  
 Educational Exchanges with Nursing and CAD students in London  

 Visit hospitals, child care centers and clinics in Wales 
 Enjoy the sites in London, Oxford, Manchester, Llandindrod Wells, Cardiff and Southhampton 

 
Information about the Trip: 

DATES:  January 6th – 20th, 2014 (approximate) REGISTRATION MAXIMUM:  18 students  

FACULTY:  Dr. Lynette Landry, Dr. Rene Dahl,  

ESTIMATED FEES: $ 4,500 - $5,000 including airfare, lodging, transportation, and fee to the College of 
Extended Learning for travel insurance and course credits. 


